## Memo

To: Allouez Village Board

From: Brad Lange

Re: Health Insurance renewal 2018 – United Healthcare Insurance

The Health Insurance Committee met with Michael Troup of Forsite Benefits regarding our current health insurance package and the renewal for 2018. The original projected increase in premiums was in the range of 15% plus, however our proposed renewal rate is a 9% increase over 2017. This will be for the exact same plan as we currently have and the Insurance Committee recommends moving forward with an effective date of 1-1-2018.